
Overlook’s Million Page Challenge 

 
Overlook Elementary School is going to read ONE MILLION PAGES this school year. In 

order to achieve this goal, we need everyone reading as much as possible. When you finish a 
book, you will need to submit a total page count online. There are a few ways listed below to 
navigate to a short survey to submit the total pages you have read. This can be done at home, 
in the library, or in the classroom for any book you have read during the school year. 
 

Three Ways to Log Your Reading 
 
1. QR Code 
 
Each student has a bookmark with a QR code that links directly to the reading submission page. 
A smartphone, Chromebook, or any computer with a camera can be used. To access a QR 
code reader on the Chromebooks, follow these steps. 
 

1. Click on “Elementary Resources” on the 
Chromebook homepage 

2. Click on “QR Code Scanner” in the bottom 
left 

  

3. You might need to click “allow” to give the website access to 
the camera. 
4. Show the camera the QR code. 
5. Click the link that appears on the computer screen.  
 
2. Overlook Homepage 
On the Overlook website, click on the link that says “Million Page 
Challenge.” 
 
3. Short URL 
Here is a short URL you can use to access the reading survey: 

bit.ly/ovreads 

 


